
I am in favor of passing this legislation because the wanton slaughter of wildlife for no purpose other than for prize money and 
recreation in unethical.  This unsportsmanlike
activity reflects poorly on our state. A recent poll indicates strong support by the majority of Oregonians for a ban of coyote killing 
contests. Several other states including Washington and Colorado have already prohibited these contests...and Oregon should 
follow suit.


